
 
                                            Friday 4th March 2022 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 
We would like to welcome Miss Leah Starkey who has joined our team in 

Nursery.  

 

School’s Website: Parent App 
Have you downloaded the School Spider App?? 

 

If not, click on this link: https://parents.schoolspider.co.uk/account/create 

Enter the email you have registered with the Willows School; 

select the Willows School and Early Years Centre from the drop 

down list of schools and click Send Link.  You will be sent an 

email from School Spider asking you to set up an account with 

a password. 

 

If you have previously downloaded it and haven’t logged in for a while, 

please make sure you do and check it is all working ok before the release 

of the parents evening appointments in the coming weeks. 

 

Please note that parents will be asked to book their appointments for 

parents evenings in the next few weeks by using this App and going 

forward we are looking to have all clubs booked via this app as well so 

please make sure you familiarize yourself with it. 
 

Red Nose Day – Friday 18th March 

You are welcome to come into school wearing something red. 

Red noses will be available to purchase from the School gates 

at drop off by the School Council.  

 

We will also be doing a special red nose day breakfast at our breakfast 

club. The cost for breakfast club is £2.50 or £1.00 for pupil premium and 

50p from every person who attends will be donated to Comic Relief. 

 

World Down’s Syndrome Day - Monday 21st March. 

Help us Celebrate World Down's Syndrome Day on Monday 

21st March 2022, by taking part in the Mencap Rock Your Socks 

challenge where we  are inviting everyone to come into school 

in odd socks! 

 

 

 

https://parents.schoolspider.co.uk/account/create


 

My School Fund 

Thank-You to those who have already signed 

up to help us raise money for the School.  

 

For more information please click on this link My School Fund 

Information to find out more. 
 

Pancake Day 

On Tuesday this week the children enjoyed learning about 

pancake day. They learnt why it is celebrated and how it’s also 

known as Shrove Tuesday. After learning about it the children 

were very excited to try some pancakes as well. 

 

Willows World Book Day 

We loved seeing the children come into school on Wednesday 

in their world book day costumes. They had great fun talking 

about their different costumes and the stories behind them.  

Congratulations to our winners of our competition: 

EYFS – Sharmilan with his Very Hungry Caterpillar costume 

KS1–  Julia with her A Little Match Girl costume 

Staff – Mrs Morley with her Very Hungry Caterpillar costume 

 

 

 

 

  

https://esponews.org/1JCZ-7FF6F-K7Z0LN-4HDXET-1/c.aspx
https://esponews.org/1JCZ-7FF6F-K7Z0LN-4HDXET-1/c.aspx


 

Diary Dates 

 

Attendance 
W/C 14th February 2022  

 Year Class Name % Attendance 

Rec. Badgers 91.8% 

 Rec. Hedgehogs 85.0% 

KS1 Squirrels 88.9% 

KS1 Rabbits 87.1% 

KS1 Owls 98.4% 

Total attendance                      90.3% 

                    

 

 

Starting Tuesday 

8th March 

  

 

3-4pm 

KS1 Football 

5 week After School Club 

(Places to be pre-booked) 
 

 

Starting Thursday 

10th March 

  

 

3-4pm 

 

Reception Board games and Lego 

5 week After School Club 

(Places to be pre-booked) 

 

Friday 18th March ALL DAY 
Red Nose Day 

Come to School in something red 

Monday 21st 

March 
ALL DAY 

World Down’s Syndrome Day 

Come to School in odd socks 

Well done Owls with an attendance of 98.4% 

for the week beginning 14th February. 

 

The whole school attendance for the week of 

14th February was 90.3%.  

 

Good attendance at school is important for 

your child’s development & progress. Please 

ensure you child attends school every day and 

not take holidays in term time.  

 

We want every child to be a H.E.R.O everyday. 

Here. Every day. Ready to learn. On time. 

 

 
 


